Call for Nominations: The 2015-2016 Vanguard Award

September 25, 2015

Attention All Faculty: The 2015-2016 Vanguard Award Competition is now open! The University at Albany's Nontraditional Employment & Training Program is now accepting nominations for this prestigious award. Please nominate an outstanding student who is pursuing a Career & Technical Education program that is nontraditional for his/her gender. The deadline for submitting a nomination is Nov. 19, 2015.

Last year, SUNY Broome student Joseph Seidel won a 2014-2015 Vanguard Award for his work in early childhood education! Learn more about Joseph and the Vanguard Award on SUNY Broome's Technical Career Connection webpage at:

http://mycollege.sunybroome.edu/web/technical-career-connection/vanguard-award-competition

Access the nomination application at: http://www.netprogram.org/

Filed Under: Uncategorized

© 2022 · SUNY Broome
The Focus: SUNY Broome's Faculty & Staff Newsletter